
__ DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Washington, D.C. 20520

August 2, 1968

AUG- 51968
James E. Officer

_PJ_¢ Assistant to the Secretary

____!__ Department of the Interior

SUBJECT: Letter to the President from
Moses L of the Killi Island Council

On August i Mr. Bromley Smith of the White
House Staff referred the enclosed letter from

Moses L. of the Killi Island Council to the

Department of State for our recommendation as to

a reply.

Inasmuch as the administration of Killi Island

is a matter within the jurisdiction of the Department

of Interior, you may wish to respond directly to

Mr. Smith's request.

I have informed the White House of this

transferral.

j " H. Read
Executive Secretary

Enclosure :

As stated. '_',_.'.:-,_
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Moses L.

Secretary
Killi Council

Eilli, Marshall Islands 96960

Dear Sir:

Your letter of July ii and the two hand-made bags have been

received and I want you and the people of Killi to know that they

are greatly appreciated.

The interest of the Killi people in returning to Bikini has

been very much before us and we are pleased that it was possible

to announce that Bikini is again safe for people to live on it

and that steps can now be taken for your return. It will take

many months to replant Bikini and to build a new village, but

High Commissioner Norwood and his staff will be working with

you in planning and working out the details of the return. Our

best wishes will go with you.

Sincerely yours,

I
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